
 

 

25 January 2022 

Proposed metering documents submitted by Peel 
Renewable Energy 

Extension of time 

The Economic Regulation Authority has extended the deadline to make a decision on an application 
from Peel Renewable Energy for approval of a proposed model service level agreement, a metrology 
procedure and a registration process for metering installation providers. 

The ERA has extended the deadline from 31 January 2022 to 28 February 2022, as Peel Energy 
has requested additional time to provide some amendments and corrections to its metering 
documents. 

Peel Renewable Energy is the licenced distribution network service provider for the Peel Business 
Park Microgrid, located at Nambeelup. 

The documents are required under the Electricity Industry (Metering) Code 2012. The model service 
level agreement details the metering services that a network operator must provide and the terms 
and conditions, including applicable charges. The metrology procedure provides guidance on the 
provision, installation and maintenance of metering equipment connected to the network. The 
registration process specifies the criteria that the network operator will take into account when 
considering an application for registration and authorising the work that may be undertaken. 

The extension is permitted under section 6.13(2) of the Metering Code.

Further information 

General enquiries 

Elizabeth Walters 
Ph: 08 6557 7958 
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